
 

 

 

 

The Town of Fairhaven invites you to share 

your ideas for the  

Fairhaven 2040 Master Plan 

 
 

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

6:30pm–9:00pm 

Council on Aging / Senior Center 

229 Huttleston Ave, Fairhaven 

 

 
Fairhaven is preparing its Comprehensive Master Plan update! The first 

Public Meeting was held on April 6th at the Town Hall during which 

participants discussed issues, opportunities, and a 15-20-year vision for 

Fairhaven.   As we move forward with the Master Planning process, please 

join us for the second Public Meeting on June 13th to review and discuss:   

 

 Our Draft Vision Statement: Where do we want to be in 20 years? 

 Our Draft Goals: What do we want to achieve in 20 years? 

 Preliminary Implementation Strategies: How can we get there? 

        
For more information, please contact Bill Roth at the Town’s Planning and Economic 

Development Office (billr@fairhaven-ma.gov) or at (508) 979-4082 Ext. 122     

Refreshments will be provided! 

mailto:billr@fairhaven-ma.gov

